

# **NEWSLETTER**

Friday 20th October 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

I can't believe we have completed a half term already. The children have all worked really hard and have enjoyed the learning. Behaviour and expectations is still high on our priority list and already this has improved massively. Well done everyone!

## **PARENTS EVENING**

Parent's Evening is on Wed 1<sup>st</sup> and Thurs 2<sup>nd</sup> Nov 3:30 to 5:30pm. There are still places available to book an appointment to talk to your class teacher about how your child is progressing. This can be done through eSchools.

## **PLAYGROUND**

The school day finishes at 3:30pm and parents are allowed onto the site from 3:25pm. Classes use the playground for PE during the afternoon and it is unsafe for parents to be on the playground before 3:25pm. Thank you for your support with this.

## **AUTUMN TRAIL**

The PTFA are doing an Autumn Trail on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> November. Children are allowed to wear their own clothes to school on that day but they must be suitable to take part in PE lessons also. **NO** fancy dress please.

## **CHILDREN IN NEED**

On Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November it is Children in Need and children are allowed to come in dressed in spots. Parents can make a suggested donation of £1 via Parent Pay.



## PANTO TRIP - OH NO WE'RE NOT....OH YES WE ARE!

On Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> December we will be going to the Northcott Theatre in Exeter to watch Dick Whittington. Parents need to pay a voluntary £10 per child, which can be made payable by Parentpay. Please do this by the end of half term as we need to confirm numbers with the Northcott Theatre.

#### ADAVNCED NOTICE

On Friday 15<sup>th</sup> December (the last day of term) school will finish at 2pm.

## IS MY CHILD TO ILL FOR SCHOOL?

If you are unsure if you should send your child to school when they are ill, check this NHS website.

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk)



We hope you have a great half term.

Peter Halford

Executive Headteacher